
Project Update: September 2017 

Training Course for New Member of Our Team 

We organized a training course for new member of our team. Next to the activities 

regarding the field trips and non-invasive sampling, we hold lectures about genetic 

analyses and its applications in conservation of wild animals to the new member. 



 

 



 
 


